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During the week of September 22nd AHCCCS will be making system changes.  As a 
result of these changes the AHCCCS Fee-For-Service program will not be loading 
claims into the system from September 24th through September 30th. 
 
Any claims submitted via the AHCCCS website or an 837 transaction during the above 
mentioned timeframes will be held for processing until September 30th.  
 
The AHCCCS Fee-For-Service payments will be made during the regular payment cycle 
on September 30th. 

 

 
 
 


